
Elmwood Music Boosters 
7650 Jerry City Rd. 

Bloomdale, OH 44817 

elmwoodmusicboosters@gmail.com 

 
Dear Elmwood Music Supporters,         August 2023 

 

The Elmwood Music Boosters and Directors extend a huge thank-you to those who 

continually support funding our programs!  Whether you support the Bands, Choirs, or 

musical productions, we are so grateful to those in our community who have been generous 

to give of their time and/or funds. 

 

Recently we have chosen to simplify our giving opportunities and encourage any who are 

willing to donate online.  If you are comfortable with this, we are now offering two ways to 

give online:  venmo or paypal.  You may do this by scanning the QR codes on this letter.  

 

If you are not comfortable giving online, you may also fill out a donor card attached to this 

e-mail.  These will also be available at the Music Booster table at First Night or from 

members enrolled in music ensembles. 

 

As in previous years, all business and personal donors will be recognized in our printed 

programs throughout the year, beginning with recognition at our 2023 Band Spectacular on 

September 16th at 6pm at the stadium.   

 

Big news:  the Elmwood Music Boosters are now a 501c3 organization!  Therefore, we are 

now tax deductible.  Beginning this year, receipts will now be given according to tax 

timelines. 

 

Thanks again for considering supporting music programs at Elmwood! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jennie Zibbel, President 

Megan Hayes, Band Director 

Chrissy Kalakewich, Choir Director 
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